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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 361 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

04/26 Customer Trouble Grand Island 

Blvd.  

Deputies received a call from the manager of a business 

reporting customer trouble. Patrol spoke with both parties and 

settled a resolution satisfactorily to both parties.  

04/26 Customer Trouble Whitehaven Rd.  Deputies responded to a business for an unruly customer. All 

parties advised with no further incident.  

04/27 Larceny Stonypoint Rd. Deputies received a call concerning two traffic cones removed 

from a residential driveway overnight. A police report and 

investigation recovered one of the cones that was returned to 

the owner.  

04/27 ATV Operation Timberlink Dr. Deputies received a call from a concerned citizen about a child 

driving a go cart in the street unsafely. Patrol located the family 

and advised. No further incident.  

04/28 Suspicious Person Winkler Dr. Deputies responded to a call for a suspicious person in the area 

ringing doorbells. Deputies quickly located the subject. The 

subject appeared to be a confused adult. The subject was turned 

over to family.  

04/29 Drugs-Other Long Rd. Deputies responded to assist EC Probation with a search of a 

home with possible drugs. The subject was growing marijuana 

against probation orders. Drugs were seized and submitted as 

evidence for testing.  

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 2 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


